
Queen Mary’s Grammar School 
                
Parental survey for students in Years 10 and 12 (22/5/20) 

 
Dear parent/guardian 
 
As I have said in my past two community emails (on 13th and 20th May), the new DfE guidance states that: 
“Secondary schools, sixth form, and further education colleges to begin [from 1st June] some face to face 
support with year 10 and 12 pupils, although we do not expect these pupils to return on a full-time basis at 
this stage” 
 
We have spent the past week planning for what this might look like, including risk assessing the 
practicalities of partially re-opening.  This is being done in conjunction with the local authority and the 
MAT.  No dates have been set for this and we will not open until the procedures are in place (in line with 
government guidelines) for this to be done safely.   
 
Below are links to a digital survey for parents of students in Years 10 and 12, to capture your thoughts on 
face-to-face engagement after half term.  This will not be a return to ‘normal’ classroom teaching, but 
rather to support online learning and to provide a further opportunity for face-to-face pastoral support (on 
top of the calls/emails home).      
 
Year 12  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=E1T1PdfOSEuPbjC8TawlT3BJaE5hQ4BGiUJstzCZV9
ZUOUNHVldMUEI5WDRSUDZHWjBTWDBYVEI1Vi4u 
 
Year 10 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=E1T1PdfOSEuPbjC8TawlT3BJaE5hQ4BGiUJstzCZV9
ZUMVBBMkZVQ1BNS1JQUDM1N0YxTkZHWjZJTC4u 
 
The emphasis on home learning will continue for some time and we continue to keep up our support via 
Teams and other online sources.  It is important that students engage with this content and liaise with staff 
if there are issues.  
 
I hope that you have a restful half term.  We will re-start the online learning from June 1st.    
 
Regards 

 

 

Richard Langton 

Headmaster 

Queen Mary’s Grammar School, Walsall 

01922 720696 

www.qmgs.org 

Twitter: @qmgs1554  
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